
Dear hiring manager, 
 
I am Mauricio Alpízar, Product Designer at Crealogix. I have known Marc Lopez Pujol for 
a little over two years. I got the opportunity to welcome him to Crealogix and from day 
one you could tell that he is the type of designer that stands out!  
 
When I started working with Marc, I knew that he would catch up with the project 
without any problem and that he would bring fresh air to the team.  So, it is only natural 
that during our time together, Marc displayed great talents in many areas, such as user 
experience, accessibility, design systems, design tools, CSS, communication with 
developers, great team player, and above all a great human being and a great person.  
 
Marc is a go-getter type of person; he is passionate about what he does, and I think one 
of the best things about him is that he likes to share his knowledge and is always 
available to lend a hand and help with anything.  
 
I remember the day we, as a team, decided to make the changes from Sketch to Figma. 
Marc was one of the most eager to make the change because of his knowledge using 
Figma. While making the transfer to Figma, Marc made sure to help all of us understand 
how Figma works and played a key role during the process. Still today, Marc is the person 
you need to talk to if you need help with Figma! 
  
But apart from the work-related issues, I can personally say that Marc is the type of 
person you want to be surrounded by. He truly is a person you could talk to and is always 
there to listen and help if possible.  
 
For these reasons, I recommend Marc for the position. I believe he would be a valuable 
asset to any organization fortunate enough to have him on their team. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mauricio Alpizar 
644.327.446 
mau.alpizar.r@gmail.com 
 


